Appendix A. Notice of Preparation, Initial Study, and
Comments on the Initial Study




NOTICE OF PREPARATION

DATE: June 28, 1999

T Distribution List (Attachment C)

FROM: City of Davis Planning and Building Department

SUBJECT: Notice of Preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact Report for the City of

Davis General Plan Update

The City of Davis Planning and Building Department will serve as the lead agency and
prepare an environmental impact report (EIR) for the City of Davis General Plan Update, scheduled
to be released for public review in December 1998. The Department is interested in your concerns
with regard to the scope and content of the environmental information to be addressed in the EIR
and 1s requesting your comments in accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act
Guidelines, Section 15082,

The location, description, and potential environmental issues of the project are attached. We
would appreciate receiving your comments on additional considerations that you believe should be
addressed in the draft EIR. Please forward your comments or suggestions to the following address
as soon as possible, but no later than July 28, 1999.

Mr. Bob Wolcott, Project Manager
Planning and Building Department
City of Davis

23 Russell Blvd.

Davis, CA 95616

The City and/or its EIR consultant, Jones & Stokes Associates, may wish to contact
respondents to this notice of preparation for assistance in preparing the draft EIR. Please identify
the name(s) of the person(s) to contact if questions arise about your comments. The City would
appreciate respondents’ cooperation with the EIR consultant.

Please contact Bob Wolcott at (530) 757-5610 if you have any questions regarding this
project.

Attachments: Attachment A - Project Description
Attachment B - Initial Study Checklist and Scope of Work
Attachment C - Distribution List





